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Technical Update 

 
 
May 1, 2015 
 
 
Test Menu Change Notification 
 
MiraVista Diagnostics recently evaluated client demand for testing we offer, to ensure our test menu 
accurately reflects the need of our clients and to allow us to allocate our resources to the services that 
bring the greatest value to the population we serve. Beginning August 1, 2015 the following changes 
will be made to our test menu. 
 

• Test code 312, MVista® Itraconazole will be setup on Wednesday only 
• Test code 323, Aspergillus Antibody, IgG, EIA will no longer be orderable 

 
If you have any questions regarding this change, please direct your inquiries to Anita Borek, Clinical 
Laboratory Services Director, at 866-647-2847. 
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